
 

 

Notice of School Closure from 1st January to 6th January 2025 
 

 

Dear Parents & Students, 

 

Kindly note that the school will remain closed from 1st 

January 2025 to 6th January 2025, and will resume on 7th 

January 2025. In case of any government directives, you will 

be promptly notified.  

However, the school office will remain open during this 

period. 

 

Wishing you all a healthy and prosperous New Year 2025! 

 

Warm regards, 

Principal 

Bethany Convent School, Greater Noida 


